THANKS TO ALL
To the Editor: :

Thank you, Pam and Ron
Meadows, for your leadership,
dedication, and perseverance.
Thank you, Lorna and Ed
Zawacki, for your choreography
which introduced the sophistica-
tion of the dance to the program.

Thank you, Dave Barnett and
Mary Ellen Macina for your in-
terpretation and presentation of a
complex and intricate musical
score. And thank you, the teena-
gers of Manhasset and Port
Washington, on stage, back stage,
and in the orchestra, for providing
evenings of consumate pleasure
to the community.

Although we don’t have the
Bronx or the Battery, your com-
bined efforts in presenting ‘“‘On
the Town’’ have once again
proven that our town is ‘‘a helluva
town.”’

Stephanie and Bruce Mayers
- 75 Drake Lane




